
 July 21, 2020 

 

Dear exhibitors and visitors,  

 

 

Cancellation of  

j-dec2020 Japan Die Casting Congress & Exposition 
 

 

j-dec 2020, scheduled to be held from Nov. 12 to 14 at Pacifico Yokohama, has been 

canceled.  

 

In view of the latest spread of COVID-19 infection uncertainty about what will happen, 

we have made the very difficult decision to cancel j-dec 2020. 

 

We, as the organizer of the show, put the highest priority on the health and safety of 

exhibitors, visitors, and everyone else involved. Considering the circumstances, we 

came to the conclusion that even if we held j-dec 2020, the result would not match the 

expectations of either exhibitors or visitors.  

 

We would like to take this opportunity to express our gratitude for your continued 

support of j-dec. We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience caused by the 

cancellation.  

 

The next j-dec will be held in autumn 2022. We will continue to contribute further to the 

development of the die casting industry through the show.  

 

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

JAPAN DIE CASTING ASSOCIATION 

Kikaishinko Bldg. 502, 3-5-8, Shiba-koen, Minato-ku, Tokyo, Japan 

E-mail：jdcasomu@diecasting.or.jp 

 


